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Greens welcome a way forward on the Burrup

Revelations this morning that Woodside are pursuing an alternative site for
their controversial Pluto project on the Burrup Peninsula have been
welcomed by the Greens.

"Locating the plant on the already disturbed Joint Venture site makes
extremely good sense" said Senator Rachel Siewert today.

“I call on the North West Shelf Joint Venture Partners to accept Woodside’s
proposal for the Pluto Project to go ahead on already disturbed land
adjacent to the existing gas plant,” Senator Siewert said.

“Environment Minister Ian Campbell should seize the opportunity and
facilitate negotiations between Woodside and the JV partners,” Senator
Siewert said.

“Senator Campbell is always talking about win-win solutions, well here it
is. Woodside gets its project and the rock art on the proposed Pluto site is
saved.”

For more information or comment call Chris Twomey on 0407 725 025
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